




 

 

 

 
R210C PASTORAL FORMATION 

Saturdays, July 18 & 25 at 9:00am - 5:30pm  
Holy Spirit Catholic Church 

Instructor: Dr. Kathy Schinhofen 
 

This course provides and cultivates attitudes and skills that 
pertain to effective ministry. An awareness of the nature of 
catechesis and the catechetical process will be discussed.  

BASIC CERTIFICATION CLASSES 

 
Confirmation and First Holy Communion cer-
tificates & pictures are ready to be pick up in 
our Faith Formation Office. We are open: 
Monday - Friday  9:30am - 5:00pm 

 
Inviting all Faith Formation parents to 
COMMON SENSE PARENTING 
 
 

FRIDAY (ENGLISH):  7:00pm - 8:30pm in Room 8  
July 10, 17, 24, 31 August 7, 14 

 

CSP Classes can help you 
 

• Build strong, healthy relationship with your children 
• Address a child’s problem behavior 
• Minimize problems that disrupt family life 
• Raising responsible and caring children 
• Classes are FREE  

FAMILY SUPPORT SERVICES 

WANT TO BECOME CATHOLIC?  
 

Are you or someone you know interested in 
becoming a Catholic?  If you have not been 
baptized, have been baptized in another 
Christian Faith or baptized Catholic and not 
received your First Eucharist, join our:  

 

♥ RCIA Year 1 Inquiry:   
Sunday, July 12 at 5:30pm or Wednesday, July 15 at 7:00pm 

RITE OF CHRISTIAN INITIATION FOR ADULTS  

CERTIFICATE & PICTURE PICK UP 

 

“Daughter, your faith has saved you. 
Go in peace and be cured of your affliction.” 

 

"H�ii con, �ÿ�qc tin c�oa con �ÿã ch�wa con,  
hãy v�I bình an và �ÿ�ñ�kc kh�Wi b�Onh"  

BIBLE VERSE TO MEMORIZE      
MARK 5:21-43 



 

 

Our Parish Ministries and Organizations  

Bulletin announcements requests must be received 
by SUNDAY night a week before the requested  

publication date.  Please email your bulletin         
announcement request to bulletin@hsccfv.org 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS  
Holy Spirit Council 9667 

 

Jun 29: Singing Knights Practice, 7:00pm 
Jul 1:   Bocce, 4:00pm 

Thinking of joining, call: Carlos Cisneros, GK, 
(714) 310-1011 or ccisneros@me.com. 

SHIP is seeking do-
nations to re-supply 
our  garage. Many 
times, guests come 
into our program 
without good, clean, 
and appropriate 
clothing for a job search.  They also often lack suffi-
cient hygiene items. We cut program costs tremen-
dously by keeping our supplies well-stocked using 
donations from our network of friends.  It is time 
again to solicit our supporters and churches as our 
supplies are getting low. Your donated, "gently 
used," items are always greatly appreciated. 
 

Our Wish List includes:  
 

Men's collared shirts 
Work trousers - khakis, denim, black shoes,  
dress pants, belts, coats, sweat shirts, socks, and new 
underwear 
Bedding - twin sheets, pillow cases, blankets 
Towels, wash cloths, new pillows and toiletries 

Donations can be dropped off anytime at SHIP 
House - 12361 Magnolia St., Garden Grove, CA. 
Questions or need pick up?  Please call Pat at  
(714) 847-6617 or email: patgoodman@yahoo.com 
Thank you to His Hands Christian Service for your 

donation and also for your generosity!!! 

PEACE AND JUSTICE 

LUMEN CHRISTI 

YOUth FELLOWSHIP 

 Save The Date: next Potluck and Bonfire will be 
Saturday, July 18 at 3:00pm in Huntington 
Beach.  To RSVP or for any info, please email 
us at lumenchristi.hscc@gmail.com or call Paul 
at (562) 896-5021. 

 Thank you everyone who was able to come out 
and support Youth Ministry in our food booth at 
the 2015 Fountain Valley SummerFest. 

 

 Game Night every Monday from 6:00 - 8:00pm 
all junior high and high school students are invit-
ed to attend. 

 

 Holy Spirit and Blessed Sacrament Church are 
teaming up to sell fireworks from June 30 - July 
4 in the parking lot of Sam Ash Music Store 
(14200 Beach Blvd., Westminster, CA). We are 
in need of adult volunteers. Thank you for your 
support! 

 

 Youth Ministry Bonfire on Wednesday, July 1st 
has been canceled due to firework sales. 

 

 Next High School CYF meeting Sunday, July 5. 
 

Need more info? Contact Catherine Ord 
at (714) 350-5707 or email:  

youthministry@hsccfv.org or 
www.HolySpiritCYF.com. 
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SUMMER FUN 

♦ Do you attend the Sunday, 
5:00pm Mass?   

♦ Will you help proclaim 
God’s love by singing? 

♦ Will you give God one hour 
during the week? 

If you answered YES to all these questions, The 
choir needs you!  We sing every Sunday during the 
summer and practice on Friday nights from 8:00pm -
9:30pm and before Mass at 4:00pm on Sundays.  For 
more info, call Andrew Campos (714) 331-5795 or 
email: Andrew1991@csu.fullerton.edu. 

KINGDOM SEEKER CHOIR 

We wish you and your 
family a safe, fun, and 
relaxing summer.  A 
friendly reminder to 

please dress appropriate-
ly for Mass during the 

summer months! 



 

 

Volunteers Needed to br ing frozen entree for  
lunch for the needy at Southwest Community Center 
in Santa Ana - only six times a year (every other 
month) on the 2nd Monday of the month.  The new 
requirement from the health department allows only 
store bought frozen food.  For more info., please call 
Pam Mehle at (714) 848-4180. 

Mission Hours:  Mon - Thu  
9:00 - 11:00am;  

Phone: (714) 968-2111 

Total Offertory       $22,401  
Total Budgeted        $26,000  

OFFERING for SUNDAY, JUNE 14 

The Parish Office will be closed from  
Friday, July 3 - Sunday, July 5. 

There will be NO 6:30am & 7:00pm 
Mass on Friday, July 3.  

ANUNCIOS IMPORTANTES 

HIS HANDS CHRISTIAN SERVICE 

S ummer time saving!!!  
Our staff enjoy vacations 
too! Please help us save a little extra time this 

summer by switching from giving via envelope to 
giving online.  It takes much less time for us to pro-
cess online gifts and we bet it will take less time for 
you too!  We could really use the extra time this 
summer, and we think you’ll like the easy-to-use and 
secure Online Giving program.  Just click on the 
Online Giving button at www.HolySpiritFV.org. 

QUICK REMINDER 
♦ Sunday,  August 9:  Our  6th Annual Par ish 

Picnic at Green Valley Park from 10:00am - 
3:00pm.  

♦ We need to be Great Neighbors.  Please drive 
carefully and obey all traffic laws when entering 
and exiting the church parking lot.  Thanks 

♦ Recycling Bin:  The bin is for newspaper only.   

Adoration for the month of July will be 
CANCELLED.  

Weekly Exposition on Friday, July 4 will 
 also be cancelled due to the holiday. 

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION 

Providing a place to come together in the love of God & neighbor 5 

La Oficina de Ministerios Hispanos de Holy Spirit (714) 963-1811 y marcar la extensión 127.  Para más 
información en español sobre todos los Ministerios de la parroquia, o si necesita información sobre Bautismos, 
Primera Comunión, Bodas, Quinceañeras: favor de dejar un  mensaje con su nombre, número de teléfono, su 
pregunta o motivo de su llamada. 
 

Versículo Bíblico –“Hija, tu fe te ha curado.  Vete en paz y queda sana de tu enfermedad.”  Marcos 5, 21-43 
   

Oración Para Nuestras Familias – “Señor mío Jesucristo, te ruego que me hables hoy y abras mis oídos para 
escuchar tu voz y reconocer tu guía.  Enséname a desarrollar una fe dinámica, segura y valiente, que me haga 
capaz de confiar plenamente en tu gran bondad y misericordia.” (La Palabra Entre  Nosotros Junio 2015, p. 48) 
 

¡Muchas Gracias Padre Joseph Duc Hoang!  La Comunidad Hispana le agradece de todo corazón por todo lo 
que hizo para brindar apoyo a nuestra comunidad.  Le deseamos éxito en su nueva labor de Capellán en la 
Fuerza Aérea.  ¡Vaya con Dios! 
 

¡Información Importante que Recordar! ¡Apar ten la fecha! 
   

La Cruz Roja, necesita donación de sangre, el martes 30 de junio 
Cena de agradecimiento a los voluntarios, viernes,17 de julio 
Picnic Anual de la parroquia, domingo, 9 de agosto 
 

¡Por favor recuerden! Debemos ser buenos vecinos.  Recuerden manejar con cuidado y observar las leyes de 
tránsito al entrar y salir del estacionamiento de la iglesia. ¡Gracias! 



 

 

Attention please! All parishioners are 
asked to do their part in protecting our 
children from the horrific sin of “Human 
Trafficking.”  We urgently need the help 
of faith- minded citizens to help staff our “STOP 
HUMAN TRAFFICKING BOOTH,” set up each 
Friday on the boardwalk at the Huntington Beach 
Pier.  We will be handing out literature about this 
sinful violation of our children that needs to be 
obliterated.  This is a great way for young adults to 
earn volunteer hours.  For more info, contact May 
Silva at (714) 848-1901 All are welcome!! 

Tuesday, June 30, 2015 from 1:00pm – 7:15pm  
Location: Doyle Hall  

Please sign up online at redcrossblood.org  
Sponsor Code: HolySpiritFV or call  

Ryan Bateman (714) 351-9962  
email: ryan.bateman@redcross.org  

All donors will receive a FREE #1 Meal (Enchilada 
& Taco) from Wahoo’s Fish Taco and a chance to 
win a Beach Cruiser. Also all presenting donors will 
get an exclusive admission for two (with a two bev-
erage minimum) to the Hollywood and Long Beach 
Laugh Factory and will also receive two free tickets 
to the Grammy Museum ($5 processing fee per tick-
et is required) along with an offer for up to 50% off 
of select San Diego Padres home games at PETCO 
Park. Games range from May 14 to Sept. 24. 

HOLY SPIRIT BLOOD DRIVE 

 At this bountiful time of year, our Sunday readings teem with life and abundance. Both the first reading, 
from the book of Wisdom, and the Gospel passage from Mark assure us that God did not make death or even 
will us to be ill. Illness and death entered the world through the presence of evil, the Wisdom author tells us. 
Mark’s stories of Jesus healing a hemorrhaging woman and resuscitating a little girl back to life to make it 
clear that Jesus is from God. As the Son of God he does not will that anyone 
suffer illness or death. In the face of such power, the second reading, from 
Paul’s Second Letter to the Corinthians, provides a stark contrast. Jesus, who 
could raise the dead to new life, “though he was rich, for your sake He became 
poor” (2 Cor. 8:9). Our gift of new life from Christ demands our response in 
charity. 

THOUGHTS FOR THE WEEK 

Saints Simon and Jude School is now accepting    
applications for Fall 2015 for Kindergarten through 
8th grade. For more information or to arrange a tour, 
please contact us at (714) 962-4451 or visit us at 
www.ssj.org/school. School is fully accredited, and 
has outstanding test scores. We offer extended care 
before and after school, a hot lunch program, 1:1 
iPad/Chromebook technology for our students, and a 
full range of electives, sports and extracurricular ac-
tivities.  

This summer why not make a Marriage Encounter 
weekend to put that spark and romance back into 
your marriage that may have gone out. We have 2 
weekends to choose from: The first one is July 18 & 
19, a non-residential weekend at Concordia Universi-
ty in Irvine. The second is Sept. 18-20 at a hotel. For 
more information, please contact Jim or Cheryl at 
(949) 551-9156 or John and Maggie Lee at (714) 873
-5136. Sign-up at www.ocwwme.org.  

SAINTS SIMON AND JUDE SCHOOL 
Open Enrollment 

∗ Is the Mass confusing to you? 
∗ Do you wonder why we do what we do?  
Deacon Phil will explain it all in his talk 

THE MASS: Meaning and Description  
Monday, July 6 at 10:00am - 12:00pm OR 7:00pm - 
9:00pm. Please attend one of the two sessions. The 
presentations are identical and both will be in the 
Church.  All are welcome.  Bring your non-Catholic 
friends! 

...One Church and one people. 6 

WHAT IS THE MASS? 

RESPECT LIFE 


